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Reference for HSEF – Health and Safety Advisory Services for Pipeline Projects 

To whom it may concern, 

It is my pleasure to provide this reference on behalf of HSEF, a dedicated Health and Safety 

firm with whom we have had the privilege of collaborating for over a decade. During our time 

working with HSEF, they have been instrumental in ensuring the health, safety, and regulatory 

compliance of our operations across various projects, particularly in the pipeline sector, 

where their expertise has added considerable value. 

Since our first collaboration, HSEF has consistently demonstrated a proactive approach 

in identifying potential hazards, implementing robust health and safety strategies, and 

providing top-tier on-site advisory services. Their team of qualified and experienced safety 

advisors has integrated seamlessly with our operations, often exceeding industry standards 

and supporting our own compliance requirements. 

Key strengths that set HSEF apart include: 

1. Comprehensive Solutions: HSEF’s team possesses a broad understanding of health and

safety regulations and has proven their adaptability by developing custom solutions that

align closely with the unique demands of each project.

2. Consistent Quality of Service: Their advisors are well-trained, responsive, and

knowledgeable. They have consistently maintained a high standard of service on-site,

actively ensuring a safe working environment and promptly addressing any emerging

risks.

3. Efficient Risk Mitigation: HSEF excels in proactive risk assessments, which has

significantly contributed to minimizing workplace incidents and maintaining compliance

with UK safety legislation.

4. Collaborative Approach: The firm has consistently communicated effectively with our

team, working together to maintain a transparent and open relationship. Their

commitment to our project success and dedication to safety has made them a reliable

partner and valued asset.

In summary, we highly recommend HSEF for any organization seeking a competent and 

dependable Health and Safety provider. We are confident that HSEF’s expertise will be invaluable 

in supporting the safety of your pipeline projects, helping your operations achieve regulatory 

compliance and project excellence. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 616 282 926  or david.navarro@nexxiatech.com should 

you require further insights into our experience working with HSEF. 

Yours sincerely, 

David Navarro González - General Manager 

(Nexxia Egestiona) 
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